Le Roi Mine April 28, 1909

A.J.McMillan to James J. Hill.

Has discussed with the directors or
the Le Roi Company, the matter of reorgani-
zation of the company.

The directors approve and have requested
him to go to see Hill in regard to certain
details rather than deal by letter. Intends
to sail on the 350th-.
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